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The licensee has reviewed the station’s online public inspection file to ensure that it is complete.  
Not all items were uploaded to the new online public inspection file by their due dates.  The 
station timely migrated nearly all items it was required to upload to the new online public 
inspection file by the March 2018 deadline to do so.  However, shortly after the deadline passed, 
an apparent scanning error was noticed and some EEO Public Inspection File reports were re-
uploaded.  In addition, the Fourth Quarter 2017 quarterly issues/programs list was apparently 
overlooked in the initial migration and was recently uploaded.   
 
Subsequent to the initial migration, the station struggled adjusting to the new online public file 
procedures, which affected timely uploading of some online public file documents.  
Nevertheless, the station’s last eight quarterly issues programs lists and most recent EEO Public 
Inspection File Report were uploaded on time.  Its biennial ownership report was timely filed 
pursuant to an extension request. 
 
The station will continue its efforts at timely compliance with the online public inspection 
requirements.   
   


